September 10, 19456

Mr. Owen Peck
941 Sandusky Ave.

Kansas City, Kansas

Dear Owen:

| I was mighty glad to have your letter, which
arrived this morning. 0dd Willians just came into the
office and asked about some of the boys and I showed him
your lettver. I assured him that you would see a picture
of the mongoose and the cobra with a most approved knee
bending by the mongoose. This, of course, will be in a
£ilm, but we have got it. Anticipating the pleasure of
your return, 1 am,

Sincerely yours,

Forrest C. Allen
Director, Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
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